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To reduce the risk of a similar incident occurring in the future, Waters Kraus implemented
additional security measures to further enhance the security of its network.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

——————
Jennifer E. Costa
Counsel

Enclosure

4822-8084-2454.2






What We Are Doing:

To help prevent something like this from happening in the future, we have implemented additional measures to
enhance our existing security protocols.

For More Information:

If you have any questions, please call 1-855-526-1134 Monday through Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 5:30 p.m.
Central Time.

We regret this incident occurred and apologize for any inconvenience.
Sincerely,
Waters & Kraus, LLP

Leslie MacLean
Partner












